
 

 The Mark Hagen Memorial Foundation 

Teen Volunteers are Needed! 

Monday, June 12th – Friday, June 16th 
9:30am - 12pm / 1pm – 3:30pm 

Monday, June 19th – Friday, June 23rd 
9:30am - 12pm / 1pm – 3:30pm 

Monday, July 10th – Friday, July 14th   
9:30am - 12pm / 1pm – 3:30pm 

 
Would you like to feel the benefit of the endless rewards of knowing that you have 

touched the lives of children, and provided them with the skills of knowing how to be 
safe in the world around them? We can’t stop all accidents, but with the support of 

YOU, our families, the community, and other volunteers, who give so much…we can 
make a difference! 

 

Pls go online to our website, to register, at 

safetyvillageofdarien.org, or for more information, please call 

Kelly “Hagen” Connelly at (630) 968-0777, or email us at 

SafetyVillage@att.net 

Safety Village of Darien Program 

Dedicated to the safety and future of our youth 
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